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April 19th 2021 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Thank you so much for your support this week. We have been able to welcome our children back after the 
Easter break with more optimism than we have for such a long time. We do recognise that we are not ‘out 
of the woods’ yet but our clear protocols at both an individual and school level continue to serve us well. 
 
Breakfast Club Arrangements 
We will be resuming our Breakfast Club provision from Tuesday 4th May. This is the day after the May Day 
bank holiday and for that week we will be inviting year 6 and year 5 pupils to attend only (for clarity this 
excludes siblings in years 3 and 4). From Monday 11th May all pupils will be invited to attend. 
 
All pupils attending will need to access the school from the main Heol Y Frenhines entrance only (the one 
used by years 3 and 5). We will open the Heol Y Frenhines gate for a period of ten minutes only at 
8.20am and the gate will be shut at 8.30am. Pupils who arrive at school after 8.30am will have to wait for 
school to open ‘as normal’. Pupils who attend will form year group ‘bubbles’ for the duration until the start 
of the school day. Initially all pupils will be seated at tables prior to lining up to be served in year groups. 
This does mean that all attendees will be in two bubbles, being the year group Breakfast Club bubble and 
their class bubble. All attendees at Breakfast Club must behave impeccably and follow all reasonable 
instructions from supervising adults at all times. Poor behaviour will result in this provision being 
withdrawn from individual pupils. Breakfast Club will finish at the start of the normal school day. 
 
All parents and carers who wish their child to attend must complete a permission slip (below) which must 
be returned to their class teacher no later than Friday 23rd April. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
My child would like to attend Breakfast Club. I agree to the above arrangements and my child 
______________________________ (both names) who is in class ______ will arrive punctually between 
8.20am and 8.30am at the Heol Y Frenhines gate. 
 
Name of parent (printed) ______________________Name of parent (signed)_______________________ 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Neil Clode 

mailto:admin.llangewydd@bridgend.gov.uk

